DRINKING WATER GENERAL

An “adequate supply of wholesome drinking water shall be provided for all persons at work in the workplace”. This is a legal requirement.

It must be free from contamination and preferably taken from the public water supply. Bottled water dispensers are acceptable as a secondary supply.

Every supply as above shall be readily accessible at suitable places and be conspicuously marked by an appropriate sign where necessary for reasons of “health and safety”.

FIXED INSTALLATIONS

Where drinking water is supplied, a sufficient number of cups or other drinking vessels should be provided unless the supply of water is from a jet which persons can drink easily.

If non-disposable cups are provided a facility for washing them should be provided.

As far as is reasonably practicable drinking water taps should not be installed in sanitary accommodation or where contamination is likely.

TRANSIENT SITES / MOBILE SQUADS

Workers on transient sites who do not have access to fixed installations should be provided with a suitable container of drinking water adequately labelled on their vehicle. 

This could be bottled water or a re-fill able drinking container provided by the Council. This must also be adequately labelled and a suitable place to fill and clean it provided.

Employees would be responsible for looking after and cleaning their own drinking water containers.

Drinking water containers should not be left in direct sunlight or against a radiator. 

There is no requirement to provide a fridge to keep them in.
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